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License: 35-19736-01

Full Service Wireline, Ltd.

ATTN: Glen R. Cook
P. O. Box 62
Henryetta, OK 74437

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 7,1982, in response to our letter
and the attached Notice of Violation dated May 7, 1982. As a result
of our review, we find additional information, as discussed with Mr. Glen R.
Cook during a telephone call on June 23, 1982, is needed.

You are requested to provide.what specific corrective steps will be taken to
avoid further violations and the date when full compliance will be achieved.

Please provide us your response to the above concerns within 10 days of
your receipt of this letter so that we can continue our review of this
matter.

Sincerely,

"Orit;lnng s;gned by:
G. p. D:iOWN~

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch

Enclosure:
Notice of Violation Guidance
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